cor-aco

Midland Division Conoco Inc.

Exploration Production 10 Desta Drive, Suite 100W
Midland, TX 79705-4500
(915) 686-5400

October 26, 1992

Mr. Jerry Sexton

Oil Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241-1980

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Lockhart A-27 11-H Packer Leakage Test

We recently received the attached notice requesting a packer leakage test on the subject well.
This well is no longer a multiple completion. It was originally a Blinebry-Drinkard dual. The
Drinkard was abandoned and a Paddock recompletion attempted. During the Paddock
completion the casing collapsed in the wellbore. Currently all three of these potential producing
zones are isolated with cement plugs and the well is inactive pending evaluation.

Please let me know if you need any other information at this time.

Veygy truly yours,

. Hoover
Senior Conservation Coordinator



STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

October 19, 1992

POST OFFICE BOX 1980

BRUCE KING HOBBS, NEW MEXICG 88241-1980
GOVERNOR (505) 393-6161
_Conoco Inc,

ATT: Jerry Hoober
10 Desta Drive West

Midland, TX 70705

RE: Packer Leakage Tests

Gentlemen:

A Packer Leakage Test was due to have been filed no later than

October 10, 1992 for the following wells:

Lockhart A-27 11-H 27-21-37  Blinebry 0il & Gas

(If we do not receive a PLT by Nov. 2, 1992, Your allowable will be cancelled.)

Please submit a Packer Leakage Test for each of the above listed wells at the

earliest possible date in order to avoid allowable cancellation for these

wells,

Very truly yours,

OIINCONSERVATIOR)DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

JS:dp



